
Sir, 
 
As a resident of Wootton, Abingdon I would like to register the fact that I do not 
support the proposals for the following reasons: 
 
- it is a significant loss of countryside, open space and views. 
- for many residents it will mean a loss of privacy and sense of space. 
- the increase in the number of cars and and the resultant pollution will affect the 
health of residents. 
- the existing through roads are narrow and cannot tolerate any more cars accessing 
them for onward journeys. 
- the offset crossing at the shops is already very dangerous for motorists and 
pedestrians. 
-the infra structure of the village will not support expansion.  
- the local school cannot take more children 
- use non green belt land for housing 
- are the number of houses actually required. If so use more brown field sites 
elsewhere. 
 
Please listen to the voice of residents. We live here. 
 
Gordon Allison 


